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Sharayu Mishra

From: Minister O'Gormans Office <noreplymogo-dcya@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 13 March 2024 15:04
To: LUPT - Central Management Unit
Subject: CEDIY-MOGO-01293-2024

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

13th March 2024  

 
 

 
 

Susan Sinclair  

cmu@sdublincoco.ie  

 
 

 
 

Dear Susan , 

On behalf of Roderic Oâ€™Gorman TD, Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, Integration & Youth, I 
wish to acknowledge receipt and thank you for your letter of 5th March concerning Units 64 & 65, 
Cherry Orchard Industrial Estate.Â  

Your correspondence is receiving attention and a further reply will issue as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Niamh McDermott 

Private Secretary to Minister Roderic Oâ€™Gorman TD 
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